
From: Jerome Thiel
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW); Jedel, Andrea (ECY)
Subject: Comment update for BCIWUA APP #8182
Date: Friday, October 21, 2016 2:16:09 PM

Hello
Steps are being taken to define requirements and get Army Corp of
 Engineering involvement in the permitting process for our irrigation repair
 project. Andrea provided me with the name of the Army Corp of Engineer
 representative for our region (Dale Jordan). I have contacted Dale several
 times and have provided him drawings, maps, system description and
 various documents for him to begin evaluating our project. I have also
 contacted Martin Walther with DOE dam safety who is working with our
 local design engineer and water master to determine the engineering
 requirements for future flows and flood control. Once their work is
 completed with soil test information provided by Nelson Geotechnical we
 will have a full safety by-off from Martin. Work is on going and I will
 respond with answers when available.

Thanks
Jerome Thiel
BCIWUA President

102 Benson Creek Drive
Twisp WA. 98856
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